
 Hello, 
 
My name is Russell Bowsky. I live in Portland Oregon and I am writing to request that the legislature 
support Senate Bill 1606 because no Oregonian with disabilities should be without the highly 
individualized supports they need while in the hospital. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Russell 
 
 

 


